
Finance Committee Meeting  
May 15, 2019 
 
Present:  Paul Schork, Jim Thieman, Aaron Thompson, Randy Ewing, Natalia Reyes, Samantha Baer, 
Theresa Garrett 
 
Meeting began at 7pm with prayer. 
 
Reviewed April financial statements – for the most part all is on target with budgeted projections. 
 
Stewardship annual appeal was sent out right before Derby Day.  As of this meeting we have received 
renewal forms from about 10% of the parish.  Another request will be sent out in a week or two to those 
who have not responded.  A few members said they did not receive the form via email.  Possibly going 
to junk mail.   There will be more costs associated with parishioners signing up to donate using credit 
cards.   The cost to the parish associated with e-check giving is less than credit or debit card donations.  
We will keep a close eye on these costs as they were not budgeted for 2019-20.  It was suggested that 
we give families an option to give extra to cover the fees associated with giving online.  Theresa will look 
into doing this. 
 
Picnic money room workers were requested.  Those who were not already working elsewhere at picnic 
or going out of town signed up. 
 
Bank Statements were reviewed. 
 
Next meeting will be on July 24, 2019. 
 
 
 


